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About us

OUR PROJECT

The Erasmus+ project TRAPP - Training for
Apprentices is a joint project of four partner
countries. France, Italy, Finland and Germany
are working hand in hand on the
implementation. The project, which has a
duration of 24 months, is financed by
European Union funds. The kick-off meeting
took place in Lyon in October 2019.

THE PARTNERS

The Chamber of Crafts Lyon in France is in
charge of the project.
 
The other international partners are:
Vocational school SEPR Lyon, France
Supervisory School Authority Lyon, France
Educational institution of the Hessian
economy Wiesbaden, Germany
Omnia, The Joint Authority of Education
Espoo Region, Finland
Educational center Uniser Forlì, Italy

OUR MOTIVATION

We want to contribute to the European
citizenship and promote mobility in training.
Very few trainees are currently going abroad
for two month or longer. Most mobilities are
significantly shorter stays.
However, too few trainees still have the
chance to gain experience abroad during
vocational training.

OUR GOAL

We want to enable long-term mobility for
apprentices. 
We are developing a strategy so that SMEs
can carry this long-term mobility without
losses.
We have vocational colleges on board to
ensure compliance with the curriculum and
certification.



contact
Sara Botti
In charge of European Affairs
Chambre de Métiers et de l’Artisanat du
Rhône
s.botti@cma-lyon.fr
0033 4 72 43 43 68

Focal points

IO: Legal framework: Which laws and
regulations have to be followed?
IO: Human Resources: How can the
workforce in the companies be
maintained?
IO: Pedagogical framework: How can
compliance with the curriculum be
guaranteed?
IO: Evaluation & certification: How can we
use ECVET and Europass for evaluation
and certification?

The project partners have agreed on four
main areas of work, the so-called
intellectual outputs, in order to be able to
implement the common goal of a successful
long-term mobility:
1.

2.

3.

4.

Pilot phase

In the pilot phase, all four partner countries
send and receive one apprentice from the
hairdressing trade and one from the
automotive mechatronic trade.
The apprentices receive a financial grant
from TRAPP - Training for Apprentices for
their two-month internship abroad. The
posting times are expected to be in the first
quarter of 2021 and the country
constellations are as follows:

Germany <> Italy: hair dresser
Italy <> Finland: car mechatronic
Finland <> France: hair dresser
France <> Germany: car mechatronic

Stay up to date and do not hesistate to
contact us. We would be happy to add you
to our mailing list for our newsletter.

Your TRAPP team 

Facebook: #TRAPPerasmus


